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Meghalaya Police conducts training programme on Drug Law 
Enforcement.

Director General of Police, N. Ramachandran emphasised the need to 
strictly enforce the Drug Laws to save the society from the menace of drug 
abuse which has been spreading alarmingly. In his address to the police officers 
on Tuesday at Police Training School, where a training programme on Drug Law 
Enforcement has been organised jo intly by the State CID and Narcotics Control 
Bureau (NCB), Government of India, on 7th & 8th February, 2012. Police officers 
from all Districts and units are taking part in this training.

Drug Trafficking is one of the most heinous crimes against humanity, but 
being extremely lucrative, many unscrupulous persons have been taking to this 
crime. Drug abuse has not only ruined the lives and careers of thousands of 
young persons, but also wrecked many families and put the society itself in 
serious danger. The DGP told the officers that it is the bounden duty of the 
police to save the society from this abuse and advised the police officers to 
identify the drug traffickers in the state and take stringent action against them 
under the law. Strict vigil along the known drug routes as well as along the Indo- 
Bangladesh border as well as borders with neighbouring state has been advised.
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